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GREAT INFORMATION    
FOR ALL AT THE  
SPRING FIELD DAY! 

 

 
 

The 19th annual Spring Field Day was held last week. It was a great turn out 

with over 230 in attendance. Growers were well represented, which is      

always great to see at events. Thank you to all volunteers who assisted     

prior, during and after the day to help make it the success it was. A special 

thank you to the Butcher family (hosts) and to the Liebe Group R&D         

committee.  

There was a lot of learning available on the day, with experts speaking on 

wheat, barley, canola and lupin NVTôs, seeding machinery, deep ripping, 

nutrition, herbicides, disease management, soil amelioration and more. 

Article continued inside on page 7! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Photo of the 2016 Main Trial Site on Spring Field Day courtesy of Hawkeye imagery. 
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Ý Liebe Mentoring Program 
 Page 4 
 

Ý Business Management     
Workshop Flyer 

 Page 5 
 

Ý Spring Field Day Debrief 
 Page 7 
 

Ý Considering pools 
 Page 11 
 

Ý Patches in the crop - but is it 
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LIEBE EVENTS 
Ý Soil Amelioration Fieldwalk 

Marchagee 

 22nd September 

Ý Business Management 

Workshop 

 4th October 

Ý Liebe Mentoring Program 

Opening Workshop 

 4th October 
 

GENERAL MEETING DATES 
Ý Monday 10th October 

Ý Monday 12th December 

All members are welcome at  
meetings. 
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EO REPORT 
CLARE JOHNSTON, EXECUTIVE OFFICER, LIEBE GROUP 
 
 

Spring is here! 
 

So there you have it, the 19th Spring Field Day done and dusted!! The season has put on a show and the site 

looked magnificent. We lucked out with the weather and 230 attendees got to enjoy the wealth of information 

available on the day. 

 

The day ran like clockwork thanks to the dedicated team of members, staff and partners who spend months 

ensuring the day provides the optimum amount of value to attendees. This year we welcomed back Dalwallinu 

District High School who are learning about the range of possibilities in agriculture. Lilly did an excellent job 

coordinating an informative and exciting agenda for the day with the highlight for them being the óAmazing Raceô. 

This sparked their competitive side, racing around the site to find answers to the questions.  

 

As we creep closer to the start of harvest we have just a few more activities planned for the year. Next week on 

Thursday the 22nd of September we will be holding a ópop upô field walk around Marchagee looking at soil 

amelioration and the doôs and donôts of managing your soil following this. For example: seeder bar set up for 

mouldboarded soils. How has this influenced your soil pH. Contact the office or visit our website for more 

information. On the 4th October we will be holding a Business Management Workshop, bringing together a skilled 

team of professionals to deliver the latest in what you need to be monitoring for your business. Stephen Parks 

from Pacer Legal, Judy Snell from RSM, Rosemary Bartle from Rabobank and Kelsea Pipe from Infocus will be 

working through different scenarios to ensure your business is not at risk. 

 

That afternoon we will also launch the Liebe Mentoring Program. Funded by NACC, this program looks to build 

on the Rabobank Knowledge Partnership Program from last year. If youôre interested in being a mentor or 

mentee be sure to get in touch, itôs a great opportunity to share and learn from the knowledge, skills and 

experiences of others in the local community. 

 

In August Lilly and I attended the Grower Group Alliance (GGA) Annual Forum. GGA connect grower groups, 

research organisations and agribusiness throughout WA. The forum provides not just a day of information to help 

build grower groupsô capacity but also to create new networks that will increase our R, D and E activities.  
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Disclaimer: Any recommendations, suggestions or opinions in this publication do not necessarily represent the policy or 

views of the Liebe Group. No person should act on the basis of the contents of this publication without first obtaining specific 

independent professional advice. The Liebe Group will not be liable for any loss, damage, cost or expense incurred or arising 

by reason of any person using or relying on the information in this publication. Reproduction of articles is generally permitted, 

however, please seek approval from the Liebe Group before doing so. 

http://www.imtrade.com.au/
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EO REPORT CONTé 
This is all very timely as we approach Liebe Groupôs 5th Strategic Plan Review. 

 

The Strategic Plan review is a whole of membership activity and it is vital to get input from as many people as 

possible to ensure we meet your needs into the future. The review is planned for the 16th February and will 

determine how the group is structured and functions into the future. All feedback is wanted so please get in touch 

and share your ideas. 

 

Finally a quick update on the National Stronger Regions Fund application for a new Liebe Office. The applications 

are currently being reviewed with a new expected announcement date set for October. Iôve certainly still got my 

fingers and toes crossed!! 

 

Thatôs about it from me for this month! 

 
GENERAL MEETING DEBRIEF 
KATRINA VENTICINQUE, ADMINISTRATION OFFICER, LIEBE GROUP 
 

MONDAY 22ND AUGUST 2016, DALWALLINU DISCOVERY CENTRE 
1) Kununurra Trip Debrief: The committee recieved feedback from the recent grower trip to Kununurra and 
discussed what members were able to take away from the tour. 

2) Strategic Objective Review: The committee discussed the strategic plan that is due to be revised next year and 
reviewed the third objective with any required amendments noted.  

3) Liebe 20th Anniversary Celebrations: The committee discussed how members would like to see the 
achievement celebrated. Options are to be displayed at the Spring Field Day, with suggestions able to be 
received from members. 

4) Main Trial Site Update: The committee was updated on the Post Seeding Field Walk preparations  including 
plans for a brainstorming session along with the usual R&D Meeting. The committee was updated on the 
upcoming Spring Field Day on 8th September, with all plans going ahead, agenda to be sent through to 
members. The DDHS will be attending.  

5) GRDC + Ag Minister Meeting: The committee was updated on the opportunity for members to meet with Peter 
Roberts and Roger States from GRDC at the Dowerin Field Day. Stuart Kearns is unavailable for the meeting. A 
meeting with Dean Nalder has also been organised for committee members to attend to discuss the importance 
of Liebe, gaps in the region without funding and how the gap of reduced activity by DAFWA will be filled. 

6) Project Update: The committee was updated on the current status of Liebeôs project applications as well as 
opportunities such as the Wheatbelt NRM grants up to $15K, Royalties for Regions from $50-$300K. There is 
currently also funding available around livestock. 

7) GGA Forum: Two staff members recently attended the GGA Forum in Perth, where Lilly presented a session on 
óRunning a successful farm trialô. 

8) Questions for DAFWA: No questions were raised for DAFWA. 
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Business Management Workshop Flyer!!! 


